FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
June 2016 
Dear Management Team,
Events in Fundraising since 31st March 2016 have contributed $363 to the chorus. 

Current Event for 2016-
Entertainment books in April/May/June. 
So far $300 has been deposited into the CKC account.

Ann Keating has already sold a number of books and will continue to do so in the next month. 

Miscellaneous clothes, books, toys etc.
Ann has set up a stall for these items to be sold on chorus evenings. 
So far $63 has been deposited into the CKC account.

Future Events-
Blue Illusions Castle Hill has booked us in for a parade on Friday 24th June between 11-2pm. Ann has organised this. 

Trivia Night- this is being organised by Lyn Howell.
2nd July 2016-Southern Cross room, St. Josephs. Cost for room- $200. 
Trivia host ‘trivialities’ will run the Trivia. Cost $385 (inc GST). 

The fundraising team will have to do set up, help on the night and supply some prizes. Chorus members have also been asked to give a bottle of wine or chocolates.
An entry fee of $15 will be charged and then money will be raised with games and a small raffle. 
To cover costs we will need 39 people to attend. So far 15 people have committed on ‘groupanizer’ with many still uncommitted. With other fundraisers in the past there is a rush at the last minute. 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle July 17th Castle Hill
Organised by Liz Vrhovsek.

Other thought for fundraising:
#Alison had an idea she has picked up at the Harmony Bazzaar at Convention from a woman doing ‘Travel packing secrets workshop’ (drab2fab). Alison has sent the information to me and I have passed it onto the fundraising team. I’m waiting to get some response back. 
As well as ‘travel secrets’ she does clothes styling. She would do a seminar for us. We would need at least 50 people (closer to 100 would be better) to attend and need to charge about $40 to cover costs ($800 fee + $200 venue) and to make money. I’m not sure we would get the numbers at that price. 

#Liz Vrhovsek will contact Trudi from Bunnings to see if we can do a/some sausage sizzles on a Friday. Liz had asked people that were doing a Friday sausage sizzle and only about a fifth of the sausages were sold on a Friday that we would sell on a Saturday. We will look into it further to see if it is worth it. 

#Raffle at the performance we are doing at the Independent or raffle at end of year.

#Seed selling through Yates organised through Kelly Tipton… most likely be closer to Spring.

All the best,
Karen 							Karen Totaro
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